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APC/SLPP Members after the meeting 

 

Mohamed Jawara Kamara  of the All Peoples Congress (APC) and Alhaji 

Aruna Mansaray of the Sierra Leone Peoples Party (SLPP) both 

contesting the Parliamentary By-Election in Constituency 100 on 

Thursday 3
rd

 April 2014 assured the Chairman of the Political Parties 

Registration Commission Honourable Justice M.E. Tolla Thompson that 

they will conduct their activities within the confines of the law. 

 

In a joint meeting with both parties, the two candidates and a cross 

section of both parties Constituency Executive assured the Chairman and 

the Commission that they will ensure Political Tolerance, non-violence 

and adherence to laws governing their conduct in the Parliamentary By-

Election scheduled for 31
st
 May 2014. 

 

In his statement, the Chairman of the PPRC Honourable Justice M.E. 

Tolla Thompson says the meeting is part of the Commission’s activities 

ahead of the by-election. He says as a Commission it is its duty to ensure 

that Political Parties and their supporters abide by the rules governing 

elections and politics in Sierra Leone.  

 

Hon Justice Thompson reminded both candidates and their executive of 

the provisions in the 1991 Constitution of Sierra Leone, the Political 

Parties Act 2002 and all other laws. He expressed optimism that both 

sides will conduct themselves well before, during and after the by-

election. 
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